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DATE DEPOSIT 

~l ' 1\~ AUG 02 2013 3 5 7 

July 25, 2013 

Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public SeNice Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

RE: North Peninsula Utilities Corp. (NPUC) 
Application for Wastewater 
1.) Expansion of certificate (CIAC) 

(New Wastewater Line Extension Charge) 
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2.) Flat Rate adjustment of 3% per year for years starting 4/1 of 2015, 2016, 
2017, 2018, 2019. 
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Dear Commission Clerk, f"Tl::::: 
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NPUC is the only FPSC certified wastewater utility in the North Pen~sula~ 
area of Volusia County. Twenty-four ocean side small package plants seNe the area~ 
as well as several commercial and residential septic tanks. 

Many entities have approached NPUC for seNice from the existing available 
capacity in our wastewater treatment plant. We have committed to seNe at least 200 
and potentially 411 units subject to this FPSC approval of (1) an expanded seNice 
area, (2) a new wastewater force main transmission line charge and (3) minor yearly 
rate adjustments to recover necessary costs. There are a total of 907 units which 
have shown interest. NPUC will waive plant capacity charges for these problem 
projects. 

Also, we have discussed this project in detail with Volusia County over the 
past 18 months since they have shown interest in participating. 

We have met with the Central Florida office of FDEP to discuss the project. 
This project will cost-effectively eliminate inefficient small ocean side package plants, 
polluting commercial and residential septic tanks and further the betterment of the 
environment on the North Peninsula. The FDEP has verbally encouraged NPUC to 
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further environmental protection in this costal area. We have discussed our approval 
and FDEP will consider an application to accomplish the above following FPSC 
providing NPUC the expanded service area. 

We appreciate the cooperation and assistance of the professionals involved and look 
forward to a successful project. 

Sincerely, 

11~f~rl~, Pre~~e~ 1 

North Peninsula Utilities Corp. 
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